

SHAPING LIVES FOR SUCCESS

Thursday, June 15, 2017

Looking Forward

NOW

Complete registration & fees

August 2

Prayer Walk—7 pm

August 6

Meet & Greet-5-7 pm

August 8

First Day of School!

Online Enrollment for 2017-2018

Online enrollment packets were sent this week via email. Please complete your online registration. If you owe registration fees, please make payment so you may do the online registration.

- Returning student packets take about 15 minutes to confirm previous details
- New student packets take about 30 minutes to fill out all details

Referrals

Please call or email us the names of possible students for next school year. There are a few seats left in Pre-K, K, 1, 2, 5, 6, 7, & 8.

Supply Lists

Please find attached supply lists for each classroom.

Phase Two Renovations

Excitement abounds with walls being moved, windows going in, and two new bathrooms on the middle floor. Your hard-earned dollars for the Move-A-Thon Fundraiser are being put to good use!



Two windows for office



New 5th grade classroom



Preparations for middle floor bathrooms

Immunization Requirements for 2017-18

Rising Pre-K & Kindergarten students must have the Hepatitis B and Varicella vaccines prior to entering school. Rising 7th graders must have their second MMR dose before entering 7th grade.

Free DeKalb Symphony Orchestra Concert—June 20, 8 p.m.

On Tuesday, June 20, the DeKalb Symphony Orchestra will hold a free concert at First Baptist Church of Decatur. Our violin teacher, Mr. Andres Silva, will perform with the orchestra. The address is 308 Clairmont Avenue, Decatur, GA 30030. All are invited to attend this free concert!